
	
  
	
  

Council Report of the AUS President 
Wednesday, January 21st, 2015  

Submitted by Ava Liu 

Intro 

Short report this week because of the back to back council that we had last week. Many 
projects have not yet happened at the time that I write this email.  

1. Space-Project(s) 

Meeting with MSP tomorrow. 

2. Dean’s Fee 

Will report orally.  

3. MoA Negotiation and SNAX 

We are meeting with Vilma at legal services on the 27th for our first negotiation 
meeting.  

Projects 

Laptop Lending Program  

E-vote for laptop licenses did not pass. We will distribute the existing 20 licenses 
between the Macs and PCs.  

Work Your B.A.  

This is huge and this is happening right now, as in all of this week. It is all over 
Facebook and your emails. So far, things have been going very well! 

Internal Administrator Hiring 

Will update orally. Started interviewing applicants this week.   
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